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CANDANCE FOR A CURE 
 

Dear Parent/Caregiver, 

 
Candance for a Cure is going ahead this year, and students are keen to participate in extra out of hours 

rehearsals to create a group dance for the performance.  This event is a fundraising event for cancer, as 

well as a celebration of dance with approximately 36 schools across the state performing at the 

Entertainment Centre.     

We have organised a continual out of school hour rehearsal on Wednesdays from 3.10pm-4.15pm in the 

CCAT to provide a focused and concentrated atmosphere. We have also included a master intense 

rehearsal in the school holidays on Tuesday 16 April from 10am-1pm.  The students who have 

committed to this event were eager to attend to these rehearsals and excited to create and work with 

different year levels.  

The opportunity will provide a creative environment, as well as build upon student choreographed ideas, 
team work and leadership skills.     

 

If you require any further information regarding this event, please do not hesitate to contact us at school on 

8165 4700. 
  
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Kim McCarthur    Dale Evans   Kevin O’Neil                        

 DANCE TEACHER                ARTS LEADER   PRINCIPAL 

   

   

Rehearsals:  

When: 

 School Holidays - Tuesday 16 April, 10am-1pm @ CCAT 

 Wednesday - 01/05, 08/05,15/05, 22/05 @ CCAT 

 Sunday 26 May - meet at John Dunning Sports Centre (schedule TBA) 

 Saturday 1 June - Entertainment Centre Performance (schedule TBA) 

 

Student Requirements: 

 Bring a water bottle and healthy snacks 

 Mobile phones off and away  

 Costumes and accessories with dance wear required 

 Candance T-shirt and Lanyard 

 
Transport to and from event: 

 Students are required to make their own transport arrangements to and from venues 
 

Other requirements: 

 Students who have a Health Care Plan will be required to take their medication with them and 

will be supported by a staff member according to the ED170 

 Please return the consent and medical form to Student Services by Friday 5 April 2024 
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